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ACTIVITIES OF CATTLE HERDERS AND STRAY ANIMALS ON CAMPUS 

The attention of the University Administration has been drawn to the menace constituted by the 

activities of cattle herders and stray animals (cows, dogs, goats, sheep etc) on campus.   

Administration hereby wishes to remind members of the University community that there is an existing 

Committee on Stray Animals and that, rules/regulations guiding rearing of animals on campus are still in 

force. 

In line with the foregoing, a four-week moratorium (from the date of the issue of this special release) is 

hereby given to members of the University community who keep animals to ensure total compliance 

with the extant rules and regulations on rearing of animals on campus.   

At the expiration of this moratorium period, the full brunt of the rules/regulations shall come into force. 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar 


